
My family has lived on Chehalem Mountain since the early 1900's.  Both of my parents and their large extended families grew up 
there.  Many of the families and houses depend on the Chehalem Mountain Aquifer for their well water and natural springs.  If this 
aquifer is tapped and millions of gallons of water is drawn, many homes and families that depends on this natural resource will be 
affected.  My immediate family currently lives on Hwy 219, just south of the Jaquith Road area. Our spring water comes directly from 
that aquifer 

The marijuana processing plant is too burdensome for our water system.  It's should be on the valley floor where the water table is 
closer to the surface. .  Please don't jeopardize our water!!  We have some of the best natural spring water in Oregon and our 
families depend on it.


